Shared Ministries Commission
Update to District Board 3-2-202

We last met on February 12, 2024. We reiterate our purpose to share ministry opportunities across
the district. There are many ways we can be stronger together. Our commission is in the process

of searching for more of these opportunities.

BDM is continuing to work in Dawson Springs, KY on tornado recovery one trip per month. As I
hope you have noticed in the weekly notes, they are still in need of 7 volunteers for their March
trip. They held a sewing bee last Saturday at Oakland. Earlier in February, they assembled 1000
school kits with 50 Oakland volunteers. Their CWS goals for 2024 are to pack 528 clean-up
buckets, 1000 hygiene kits, and 2000 school kits. They are especially looking forward to an
Intergenerational trip July 21-27, 2024.

CRM is gearing up for the summer camping season. Camp Ambassadors met on Sunday,
February 18th, at Salem to hear the details about the schedule and bring word back to each
congregation. March 16th will have a District Game Day at West Charleston. More information
can be found in the February District Newsletter or by contacting Carrie. There will be a
Women’s Mini Retreat April 13, 2024 from 8:30-noon at Salem. All Camp SugarWood
registrations are open. We are also in need of many volunteers, especially camp grandparents.

What are camp grandparents? Just ask Carrie!

The district Young Adults continue to meet monthly. They had 8 young adults together for a
Superbowl party. Their numbers fluctuate from 8-12, yet they enjoy gathering and sharing
together.

Respectfully submitted,
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